

February 28, 2024

Sacred Heart School 620 Valley Brook Avenue Lyndhurst, NJ 07071

Dear Students,

The Archdiocese of Newark Respect Life Office has gratefully received a generous donation of diapers, wipes, food and monetary contributions for Mercy House.

Thank you for your donation. Since 2018, with the opening of our first Mercy House in the South Ward of Newark, our ministry has grown and continues to grow with the addition of Mercy Houses now open in Elizabeth and Jersey City. Your donation is part of our success in helping those who are underprivileged and living within our surrounding communities.

May God bless the staff and students at Sacred Heart School in Lyndhurst for your contribution to Mercy House.

In Peace,

Cheryl A. Riley
Cheryl A. Riley